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Welcome back! We hope you have enjoyed a restful half term break.
We have a very busy half term ahead, here are just a few things we are

looking forward to.
We are looking forward to starting our Wilderness Wednesdays and

continuing to learn how to play ocarinas!
We are also preparing for sports day and transition to Year 4!

 

Reading: It is expected that all children in Year 3 read at home at least 3 times a week.
The children are expected to bring their reading books into school everyday and library

books should be brought in to be changed on Fridays. 
PE: Our PE days each week are Monday and Friday for both classes. On these days, the
children are expected to come into school wearing full PE kit. This includes appropriate
footwear, preferably trainers. Once the warmer weather sets in, the children will need a

sunhat and suncream for outside lessons where appropriate. 
 

Wilderness Wednesdays - This term we will begin our sessions from June 4th. This will
be an outdoor learning experience in the local area with a Science and PSHE focus.

Remember your named bag with appropriate clothing. 
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This half term we continue our topic of ‘Rainforests.’ We will be learning about the different
tribes that live in the Amazonian Rainforest and comparing their lifestyles to our own. We will
also be learning about where our food comes from, which will culminate in us making our own
salads. (We will be asking for contributions nearer the time!) We will also be learning another

tune on the ocarinas and will continue our Spanish lessons. 
Our RE question this term will be Why do Hindus visit the River Ganges? If you have experience

of this and would like to come and talk to the children, please let us know. 
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5 Top Tips to Support Your Child
This Half-Term 

Please spend time reading at home, this could be a
school book, library book or a book from home!

Use TT Rockstars to practice times tables, children should
be fluent in 2,5 and 10s by the end of KS1 and fluent in

3,4 and 8s by the end of Year 3 

Practice hand writing, ensuring letters are of equal size
and shape, if your child is beginning to join then ensuring

that letters are joined correctly.

Children should access spelling frame to practice set
spelling patterns.

Please make sure children are coming to school prepared
with their reading book daily and library book weekly!


